. Hong Kong Society for the Protection of Children

22" April 2020

Buddhist Vajrayana Charity Funds Association
P.O.Box

Yuen Long Post Office

Yuen Long, N.T.

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of the Hong Kong Society for the Protection of Children (HKSPC), we would like to
express our heartfelt thanks to Buddhist Vajrayana Charity Funds Association for the generous
donation of 2000 pieces of Adult Face Masks, 2000 pieces of Children Face Masks and 300 pieces of
Disinfectant Sprays (100ml) which were received on 15™ April 2020,

HKSPC has been committed to nurturing children in their early childhood development since 1926.
Being one of the most established organizations in the field, HKSPC currently operates 27 services
units serving children aged 0 to 16 and their families, especially catering for the needs of working
parents, single parents, low-income families, CSSA families, new arrival families and ethnic minority
families. We serve around 3,000 children and their families on a daily basts.

In the future, we will further develop and consolidate our service expertise on child development and
parent education & support, with emphasis on early identification and intervention of children at risk
of developmental disabilities. Our efforts are made possible through the support of the community and
corporates like Buddhist Vajrayana Charity Funds Association.

We sincerely thank you for your contribution to the needy children in Hong Kong and look forward to
your continued support in future.

Yours faithfully,

(Esther Lee)
For Deputy Director (F & GA)
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